

Dear Indrani Chattopadhyay,

In September'18, we welcomed over 280 students from 21 countries to our undergraduate class. We're thrilled to inform you that the Class of 2018 has really begun to dig into the wide array of opportunities both inside and outside the classroom. They've participated in debate competitions, attended lectures, pitched their business ideas, and interacted with business leaders and thinkers. From creating new connections, getting active in sports and breaking bread at group dinners, students not only got to know each other better, they also learned about their new destination – Singapore.

We're now writing to inform you that admissions are now open to our Class of January 2019 for the following programs:

- · Bachelor of Business Administration
- Bachelor of Business Communication
- Bachelor of Data Science
- · Bachelor of Economics

If you have any students who might benefit from the dynamic environment at SP Jain, then we encourage you to send them our way. An exciting advantage for students enrolling in the January intake is that they graduate early, along with our Class of September 2018.

## Regards,

## Randhir Singh | Head - Undergraduate Programs

S P Jain School of Global Management | Dubai · Mumbai · Singapore . Sydney 1st Floor, Kohinoor City Mall, Opp. Don Bosco School,Gate no. 1, Vidyavihar (West), Mumbai.

## Rankinas:

Forbes: Top 20 Best International 1 Year MBAs (2013 – 19) The Economist: Top 100 Fulltime MBAs worldwide (2015)

Financial Times: Top 100 Global MBA programs (2011 and 2012)